
Workshop Hello Japan 

On 04th May 2016, the University of Tsukuba Tunisia Alumni Association (UTTAA) organized 

in collaboration with Japanese Embassy in Tunisia and National School of Advanced Sciences 

and Technologies of Borj Cedria, Tunisia (ENSTAB) a workshop to introduce Japanese culture 

and scholarship opportunities. About 70 students, who are motivated to study in Japan and to 

discover Japanese culture, attended this event. Mrs Hatano Kinue from Japanese Embassy 

introduced the main features of Japanese culture by showing an attractive movie. She also 

showed how to make Origami. Students expressed a high interest in doing a Somurai helmet. 

Then, Mrs Hounayda Ksouri gave an overview about Japanese government (Monbukagakusho) 

scholarship. Dr. Fatma Hachani who is former student from UT, introduced UTTAA activities. 

She emphasized on the relation between UT and Tunisian universities. She promoted University 

of Tsukuba programs and she encouraged the students to apply for UT. We invited also two 

formers students graduated from Japanese Universities to talk about their experience in Japan. 

Dr. Mohamed Mehdi Bassem from Tokyo University of Agriculture and Technology and Dr. 

Olfa Daboussi from Seikei University. The attendees followed the speakers with a great interest. 

At the end, students asked many questions about studying in Japan. Finally, the director of the 

ENSTAB of Borj Cedria, Pr. Faouzi Chaabane reiterated his request to strengthen the 

collaboration with UT which can be fruitful for the students. UTTAA will try to contribute to 

build the bridge between UT and Tunisian Institutes.  

 

Photo 1 : Opening of the event 



 

Photo 2 : Interested participants  

 

 

Photo 3 : Origami techniques  

 



 

Photo 4 : Samurai Helmet 

 

 Photo 5 : Dr. Fatma Hachani talking about UT 


